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The members of the Employment Policy and Compensation Committee (EPCC) are Joshua Katz, Jim Lark, and Bill Redpath.  Mr. Katz and Dr. Lark were elected during the LNC meeting on May 30, 2016.  Brett Bittner served on the EPCC from his election on May 30, 2016 until his resignation as Region 3 representative on Nov. 29, 2017.  Mr. Redpath was elected during the LNC meeting in December 2017.
Based upon feedback received from LPHQ staff and LNC special counsel Oliver Hall, the EPCC continues to consider ways to improve the proposed “Whistleblower Protection” and “Document Retention” policies.  The EPCC had hoped to provide revised proposals for consideration by the LNC before Mar. 31; however, the committee has not finished the preparation of those proposals.
